COSAF /103 . &F
(J.H.Medical School)
Baltimore, Md., Feb. 18th, 1905.
Dear Doctor:

We are only taking a few students in each department now. You would have
to apply to the Registrar and find out, as I do not know how many he has made
arrangements for during the next few months. Address lir. Coy, Medical
Department, Johns Hopkins University, Baltimore. With kind regards,

Sincerely yours,
Osler



